I am writing to express my opposition to SB121. 
I am an Ohio resident, business owner, and mother of two children.

Ohio law already requires schools to establish health education curriculum which includes nutrition, drug abuse, veneral diseases, personal safety, and healthy relationships.
National standards would repeal the requirement for the House and Senate to hold at least one public hearing on the standards prior to voting. This is very concerning to me as a parent. I deserve input into the health education my children will receive, there are some controversial sex education topics being taught in other states that I do not agree belong in a school curriculum. It also allows special interest groups to influence the standards, don't we have enough special interest affecting our politics and education as it is?

Thank you for considering my testimony.

Dr. Julie Nichols
4027 Allston Street
Cincinnati, Ohio 45209
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